
 

 Want to get involved?  Follow us on Facebook or look us up on the web: www.Father2theFatherless.org. 

 Email: Fathertothefatherless@gmail.com 

 PO Box 40166, Grand Junction, CO  81504 

 Phone: 970-366-8191 

Father to the Fatherless  
Ministering to the street children, orphans, single mothers,  

and widows in Uganda. 
 

Pure and undefiled religion in the sight of our heavenly Father is this: to visit the widow  

and orphan in their distress, and to keep oneself unstained by the world.   ~James 1:27 
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Abaana 2017 
Africa Food, Marketplace & Auction 
Concert by Mathias Mulumba,  

featuring Steve Williams 

We thank God, Construction on Phase One Nearly Finished!  

It is hard to believe that just last quarter we announced beginning construction on Phase One of the Primary 

School.  Here we are, three months later, and this phase is almost complete.  We thank each and every person 

who has supported us in prayer, encouragement, and financially.  The school will be a tremendous blessing to the 

community and to each child who attends.  The master plan has four phases to complete the school complex.  

Look online to see the entire vision for the F2F land. 

If you would like to share this event with your congregation or volunteer at the event, 
we would love your help!   
Contact Jolene Mulumba, 970-462-8379 or ugandasjoy@gmail.com 

Tickets go on 
sale in May—
space will be 
limited, so 
look at the 
website to 
get yours! 
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We thank God, the Provider. 
Our Namuganga Village church, on the Father to 

the Fatherless property, rejoices in the good 

things happening in 2017!  Cows, sheep, and 

goats have been purchased to help sustain the 

church.  The goats and sheep have already had 

babies!   

The animals not only 

keep the grounds 

trimmed and neat, 

they also are sustain-

ing the people living 

on the campus right 

now.  These animals 

are our building 

blocks to long-term 

sustainability. 

Praise be to God! 

Will you sponsor a child?   
For only $40 per month you can make it  

possible for a child to attend  

school in Kampala. 
 

Hilda Akello,  

currently in 3rd grade, 

is looking for a new 

sponsor.   

In addition to the  

financial support, she 

also needs prayer to 

encourage her to do 

well in school and to 

feel hopeful.   

If you are led to 

support Hilda, or 

any other F2F 

children, go to our 

website and select the Child Sponsorship tab to 

meet the child you can start supporting today! 

Wow!  Thanks Generous Supporters!   
 

The February fund raiser at Kidz-for-Kids 

in Grand Junction was a huge success!  We 

had more than 100 kids come and raised 

more than $2,200 for  the Pr imary School! 
 
 

 

A local school in Grand Junction, Independence Academy 

Charter School, held a “Change-for-Change” drive where 

they raised $1,350 for 

the Primary School!  

Mathias was able to 

speak,  

encouraging them to 

do well in school and 

thanking them for 

their generosity and 

for being a blessing to 

Father to the  

Fatherless. 

Dear Faithful Child Sponsors,  
We are asking to increase the monthly sponsor-

ship rate to $40 per month.  Transportation costs 

in Uganda and donation credit card fees caused 

us to make this decision.  As always, 100% of 

your donation goes directly to the ministry costs 

of these children.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

Voice of the Valley 
Come join your community at this  

local event hosting speakers from 

around the Valley, sharing their ide-

as on local and global issues.   

Ticket proceeds act as a fundraiser 

for local schools’  

sports and activities 
 

Key Note Speakers: 
● CMU Professor, Nicole Grider 

● Founder of Father to the Fatherless,  

Mathias Mulumba 

● From Migrant Education Program,  

Nelly Garcia Olmos 
 

Where: Palisade High School 

When: May 5, 2017 @ 7pm 

Cost: $20 To Order Tickets or get more information 

contact Triniti Krausse at (970)-366-0199 

orVoiceOfValley2017@gmail.com. 


